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Official visit of the Court of Justice of the European Union to Poland 

 

As part of the constant contact which the Court of Justice of the European Union maintains with the 
highest courts of the Member States, a delegation from the Court is to pay an official visit, from 
Wednesday 9 April to Friday 11 April 2014, to the Constitutional Court of the Republic of Poland at its 
invitation. 

The delegation will comprise Mr V. Skouris, President of the Court of Justice, Mr K. Lenaerts, Vice-
President, Messrs A. Tizzano, M. Ilešič, L. Bay Larsen, M. Safjan, J. L. Da Cruz Vilaça, Presidents of 
Chambers, Ms J. Kokott, Advocate General, Messrs G. Arestis and A. Arabadjiev, Judges, 
Ms C. Toader, Judge and Mr M. Szpunar, Advocate General. 

On the occasion of this visit, the delegation will be welcomed by H.E. Mr B. Komorowski, President of 
the Republic of Poland, and will be present at the Annual General Meeting of the judges of the 
Constitutional Court. 

On Thursday 10 April, the delegation will hold three working sessions with the judges of the 
Constitutional Court, the Supreme Court and the Supreme Administrative Court; the first working 
session will cover administrative penalties and criminal penalties in the case-law of the Court of 
Justice of the EU and that of the Constitutional Court, the second will cover the application of the 
Charter of Fundamental Rights in the Member States of the EU and the third, the dialogue between 
national judges and the Court of Justice. 
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